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Comments: I'm writing in opposition to the proposed development on Holland Lake. This is another attempt to

usurp public land for the benefit of the wealthy... not allowing the development will not infringe on anyone's ability

to enjoy the lake and surrounding environment. We let public lands be infringed on at our peril, once lost it is

difficult to recover. The land should be open to all and protected in as close to its original state as possible, with

any access and improvements made to benefit everyone, not some corporate investment portfolio. Please say

"no" to this development and keep Holland Lake  the way it is for ALL of the public land owners to share and

enjoy.  Thank you, Matthew Lyon 


